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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS & STUDENTS OF CLASSES X & XII (2019-20) 

 

Dear Parents & Students,  

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

We hope you all are safe and healthy at home. It has the reference to the press release from 

CBSE dated 1st April 2020 regarding CBSE examinations 2020, We would like to inform 

you all the following that due to present worldwide crisis, CBSE has taken the following 

stand that since several CBSE affiliated schools located abroad are under lockdown and/or 

have decided to close down the schools for various and differential lengths of time. Under 

such circumstances, CBSE will not be in a position to hold differential set of exams for each 

of the countries. Also, in the present situation, it will be difficult to bring the answer books to 

India for evaluation purposes.  

 

Therefore, CBSE has decided to not hold any more board exams for session 2019-20 for 

the students of Classes X and XII in schools located outside India. The system of 

marking/assessment for the purpose of declaring results will be worked out by CBSE 

shortly and informed to the schools accordingly. 

 

Though the present set of circumstances are not within the control of the school and CBSE, 

we deeply regret the inconvenience caused to all our stakeholders, and seek your patience 

and cooperation in these difficult times.  

 

The school also assures that it is working constantly to take care of the academic future of its 

students. 

 

With Best Regards 

 

 

 

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan                                                                                                                                            

Principal 


